
The 100 Club of Arizona’s Safety Enhancement Stipend (SES) program 
was created in 2004 to provide assistance to public safety agencies for 

equipment to enhance the safety of officers and firefighters. The SES Program 
allows agencies to obtain equipment and training that is otherwise unavailable 

through other funding. Arizona’s first responders run head first into danger to 
protect our communities; we want to help protect them while they do that. 

Imagine a crew of firefighters responding to a house fire wearing turnout gear 
that is tattered and torn. Imagine a police officer entering into an active 

shooter scene while wearing an expired bulletproof vest. These situations may 
seem improbable, but the harsh reality is that many rural departments simply 

cannot afford to supply their first responders with up to date safety equipment. 
Items such as turnout gear, self-contained breathing apparatus’, ballistic shields, 
and service dogs can become very expensive. The Safety Enhancement Stipend 

program gives agencies the opportunity to obtain crucial safety equipment to 
keep their first responders safe. In 2016, the Safety Enhancement Stipend program 

provided $172,040 in safety equipment to public safety agencies in need. 

We look forward to providing more assistance throughout the years to Arizona’s 
public safety agencies to enhance the safety of our officers and firefighters. 

the  S A F E T Y 
ENHANCEMENT 
S T I P E N D 



Personal Protective Equipment (Mayer Fire Department)

Personal Protective Equipment (Coolidge Fire Department)Personal Protective Equipment (Oracle Fire Department)

Fallon,  Counter Terrorism Intelligence Dog (Arizona Dept. of Public Safety)H.V.S. Safety Vests (Carefree Fire Department)

Portable Ballistic Shield (Prescott Valley Police Department)

HOW  WE  HELP


